Data Privacy Collection Notice

The Woodworkers of the Southern Peninsula (WOSP) collects your membership application
and medical information in order to:

e Provide members with important membership related information including
newsletters, special project events, and other club related activities.

e Medical information provided is restricted to emergency access only by emergency
medical professionals who will be called in case of an emergency.

e All membership application details and medical information are kept on a private
secure server and only provided to WOSP committee members in order to facilitate
your application.

We do NOT share this information with any other person or organization with the exception
of a medical emergency:

MEDICAL EMERGENCY:

e Inthe event of a medical emergency, your medical information will be accessed and
provided to emergency healthcare professionals who attend the emergency.

¢ Your specified medical professional will be contacted in the event of a medical
emergency.
¢ Medical information is requested so that in the case where you are involved in an emergency

the club can provide this information to the medical professionals in attendance.

You are required to provide this information for your own safety and to enable emergency
medical professionals to help you.

If you choose not to provide this information, the WOSP may not accept your application for
membership.

If you have any questions about how your personal information will be handled or would
like to gain access to your personal information, you can contact Alan Smith on 0411-555-
636 or ALAN@SMITH-IT.COM.AU (Capital letters are not required).
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